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Town Meeting 
Tuesday, September 24th, 2019 

7:00 P.M. At Winchester Community Center on 251st 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Meeting 
Tuesday, September 24th, 2019 

7:00 P.M. At Winchester Community Center on 251st 

Agenda: 

• Minutes 

• Financial Report 

• Old Business- Roads 

• New Business- Dumpster Day 

Dumpster Day! 
We’re having our Fall Dumpster Days,  

Saturday, October 19th! Please follow the 

rules accordingly! We appreciate your 

help!  

✓ No Paint 

✓ No Car Batteries 

✓ No Hazardous Chemicals 

✓ No Concrete 

✓ No Tires 

✓ No Debris Above the Top of the 

Dumpster 

✓ No Animal Carcasses  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calanders for Saturday, October 26th, at 9am! Beggs is having 

their annual Fall Festival & Chili Cook-Off, and this will be a great time 

to check out some new vendors, food, music, and more! To sign up as a 

vendor or for the Chili Cook-Off, please look to their FB Page, “Beggs 

Annual Fall Festival & Chili Cook-off”, for forms or any additional 

information! 

 

 

 

 

We want everyone to hear 

about some of the new, or 

improved, restaurants in 

Beggs! How exciting it is, 

for our little town to get 

new businesses! Now more 

than ever, as we strive to 

better our communities, we 

should show our support 

and eat local! Penny’s, a 

new café, is now open on 

the corner of downtown’s 

Main Street. Mills Hillbilly 

BBQ just had their Grand 

Re-Opening. And Miss 

Tillie’s, off HWY 75- Tulsa 

RV Ranch, opened over the 

summer! Let’s show’em 

some love and appreciation, 

y’all, for bringing their 

businesses to our 

hometown! 
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